
Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy 2024! 

 

 I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and will have a healthy and Happy New 

Year. Please be safe in all your travels. 

 

I’m not doing a lot in January, so this will be a short message. Just attending my 

meetings. I will have news to share in February, hint, don’t forget about mid-

winter, the first weekend. 

 

Thank you for all you do for our Veterans and their families. You all are so very 

much appreciated. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Denise 


